
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
 
Date: January 18, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    IT Bid Results for 2023 Renovation – 2021 Bond 
 

I would like to request adding the approval of the Phase 2 Bond technology 
contractor as an agenda item to the January 23, 2023, Committee of the Whole 
meeting. Along with this recommendation memo, you will see recommendations 
from the District’s Bond Technology group, Integrated Design Solutions (IDS) and 
Plante Moran Cresa (PMC), the District’s Owner’s Representative. We are 
recommending AMcomm Telecommunications as the technology contractor for 
Phase 2 Bond projects at Cleveland Elementary, Rosedale Elementary, Riley 
Upper Elementary, Frost Middle School and Franklin High School in the summer of 
2023. 

The majority of the technology work will be done in the LMC renovations. The 
scope includes providing voice, audio/video, and data systems for the listed 
schools’ LMC, including the new Idea Factories. We received three bids and we 
are recommending AMcomm Telecommunications.  The total for this technology 
project is $240,000, which includes contingency. 

Please add this as an agenda item for January 23, 2023. 

Thank you.  

  
 Attachment 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
PF/ko 


